Chesapeake Bay Commission
September 8, 2011 - Hunt Valley Marriott, Maryland
Manure-To-Energy Summit

Meeting Evaluation & Suggestion Form

Your feedback is very valuable to us! Please take time to complete this evaluation and provide
suggestions.

1. My affiliation is:

O Elected Official O Government Agency O Conservation NGO
O Industry Association O Academic Institution O Consultant Services
O Other

2. Was this summit helpful for understanding the challenges of converting Manure-To-Energy?
Not Helpful 1 2 3 4 5 6 Very Helpful

3. Was this summit helpful for understanding technologies available for converting Manure-To-Energy?
Not Helpful 1 2 3 4 5 6 Very Helpful

4. Was this summit helpful for clarifying your understanding of the policy areas that are critical to
expand the use of Manure-To-Energy technologies in the Chesapeake Bay watershed?

Not Helpful 1 2 3 4 5 6 Very Helpful

5. What were the most valuable pieces of information you learned from this summit?

6. How will you be able to apply the knowledge gained from this summit?

(continued on back)



7. How can the Chesapeake Bay Commission be of the greatest help to you as we work to craft policies
to advance the application of Manure-To-Energy technologies which support agricultural sustainability,
energy independence and environmental protection?

8. Were there any topics related to Manure-To-Energy policies that you thought should be addressed
but were not covered?

9. Additional Comments

Your name (optional):

Send completed form to Jack E. Frye at jfrye@chesbay.us or fax to (804) 371-0659

Additional blank forms can be downloaded from: http://www.chesbay.us/manureenergy.html

The Chesapeake Bay Commission thanks you for taking the time
to provide us your feedback and suggestions.


mailto:jfrye@chesbay.us
http://www.chesbay.us/manureenergy.html

